
UPDATE

WATER MAIN BREAK 
ONCE THE ISSUE IS RESOLVED WE WILL REPOST.  
UPDATE - 4:00 PM:We are continuing to work on 
repairing the water main. While water service has 
been restored to all but a few residents, please be 
aware that the ongoing repairs may still result in 

lower water pressure and discolored water.
If you experience discolored water, we recommend 
flushing your line by running your taps for several 
minutes. However, if the discoloration persists for 

more than 15 to 20 minutes, please allow 
approximately an hour before attempting to flush 

your system again.
We appreciate your patience as we work to resolve 

these issues. If you have any concerns or continue to 
experience difficulties, please contact our office at 

508-839-2302 or email us at 
customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org.

Thank you for your understanding and patience, 
GRAFTON WATER DISTRICT TEAM




